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Last name: Gungor
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Comments: Dear Mr. Goshen:

 

Skyline Assayers &amp; Laboratories offers analytical services for Exploration Mining projects in the Southwest

USA and Northern Mexico. As President and CEO of Skyline Labs, I have thoroughly reviewed the plan and find

it to be a complete analysis that ensures robust environmental protections and remediation measures. I fully

support this project. 

 

Exploration is the first, and arguably, the most important step in the mining process, because it is in this phase,

that all regulatory measures can be appropriately evaluated and included. Mined materials are part of our

everyday life and are necessary to create and maintain a strong supply chain to support the building of homes,

factories, computers, automobiles and medical equipment used in all of our hospitals. 

 

The United States has rigorous regulatory rules to protect our water, air, and public lands.  We have an obligation

as environmental stewards to evaluate opportunities to produce and regulate locally whenever possible. It is

imperative that mineral exploration be robust in the United States, as we can't afford for mining production be

sent to other countries, who are in many cases, very poor stewards of the environment. 

 

And again, I strongly support the San Antonio Exploration Drilling Project and implore an expeditious approval by

the Forest Service.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions about this letter and thank you for your time. 

 

 

Kind regards,

Nancy G. Gungor

President/CEO

Skyline Assayers &amp; Laboratories

Ph. 520-622-4836

Cell: 520-906-6199

www.skylinelabs.com

 


